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Circular No. (08) of 2024 AD 

Concerning 

Relocation of the head office of Federal Authority for Government Human 
Resources – Dubai 

To all ministries and federal entities  Respectable 

Dear all, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) extends to you its 

best regards, wishing everyone all success and prosperity. 

With reference to the above subject, please be informed that as of 10 July 2024, the 
office of the Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) in Dubai 
has been relocated from Al Jalila Foundation Building - Dubai Healthcare City, to the 
following address: 

▪ Dubai Festival Tower - adjacent to Festival City Centre – 9th Floor. 
 
It is noteworthy that there is no change to the contact numbers of FAHR at its head 
office in Dubai, where customers can contact FAHR during official working hours 
(Monday to Friday) through the unified call center on number 600525524. 
This is for information and circulation internally to your concerned parties to take the 
necessary measures in accordance with the applicable rules. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation with us 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

 
You can obtain the access map from the FAHR's website via the link below 

or by scanning the QR code: https://www.fahr.gov.ae/ar/contact 

 

Issued on: July 3, 2024 
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